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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

I wanted to share with you the main reason why I declined the Call to Trinity Lutheran in Garden City and decided to 

continue my ministry here at Grace (16 years done!).   
 

Yes, the peripheral issues played a part in the decision. It amazes me that the ñLutheran Circleò is everywhere. How many 

knew of, been there, lived there! I was told how cold it gets there in the winter.   
 

The overarching reason I stayed at Grace can be summed up in one word:  Unity.  In my conversations with the leadership 

there it was clear that the congregation was not united on either their identity (who they were) or their direction (where 

they were going). 
 

If I had accepted their Call that would have been a big challenge for me but I believe I do have the gifts to get them united 

in both ways. But it was about a 50-50 split.   
 

When I arrived sixteen years ago I did with the agreement from the leadership that we would work on getting a unified 

identity. We achieved that: 

T  Sharing Godôs Grace 

   T  Living His Word 

             T  Making Disciples 
 

We are Lutheran Christians who are not ashamed of the Gospel and who speak the truth in love. We love Godôs grace.  

We want everyone to be in the Word of God, individually and with each other through Sunday School, our Connection 

Groups and other Bible studies. And we want strong disciples of Jesus so that they are able to train the next generation.  

This is who we are. We are united in this mission and vision. 100%? I wouldnôt say that, but well over 95% to be sure.  
 

Then in 2008 we made the committed effort to Breakthrough! Our direction was now ñBeyond the Walls.ò This took 

some information and education because we had to assure us all that we were not ignoring those inside the walls for the 

sake of those outside the walls. If you remember, I used the analogy of the Army Fort of olden days. Inside the fort the 

soldiers, ate, rested and were trained. But they did their ñjobò outside the gates of the fort. This is nothing more than 

Lutherôs doctrine of vocation; living your life as Christian not just on Sunday morning. 
   
One of the results of this Beyond the Walls direction is that I have been told by folks in the community after I answer the 

question, ñWhere do you serve?ò I get the response, ñOh, you guys do everything!ò 
 

Well, no we donôt. But we are united in our direction to make a difference in this world, beginning with our own family 

and moving out from there. 
   
I know only in heaven will there be a 100% united front. But the unity in the vast majority of the Body of Christ at Grace 

led me to stay and continue to serve you.   
 

And for those who are not united all the way, I will seek through my actions and persuasion to get you on board. You are 

missing a lot of really cool things the Holy Spirit is doing with us and through us.   
 

Looking ahead to the next sixteen years I pray that we continue to know the Word and to show the Word, to be in the 

Word and to be the Word personified. I pray that you will be praying for me as I will be praying for you. 
 

Onward we go, united under the banner of the cross! 

 

Pastor Pase 

Romans 1:16  
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Iôve added you to my dance card. 

Polka dance card that is! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grace Lutheran Church 

               October  8th, 2016 from 5:00 ï 7:00 p.m 

The familiar group will  be there. 

You knowéthe brats, hot dogs, homemade 

sauerkraut and German potato salad. 
All  washed down with a frosty 

OôDouls or root beer. 
And yummy German Chocolate Cupcakes! 

Ms. Moxie the Clown 
is set for silly  fun and face painting. 

Invite friends and family 
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O ur Baptismal Journey 

Christ died for our sins, was buried, and rose again. If you believe this gospel, if you stand 

upon it, and cling to it, you are saved. Trust in this is the dividing line. It defines, either 

positively or negatively, all men. It separates and divides Cain from Abel, Job from his so-called 

friends, Abraham from Abimelech, Isaac from Ishmael, Jacob from Esau, David from Saul, Daniel 

from Belshazzar, Joseph from Herod, Lazarus from the rich man, and the tax collector from the 

Pharisee. What defines men is not whether they are good or bad, but whether or not they believe in 

Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of sins. 
 

The problem with man is his heart. Our hearts are fallen and predisposed to think that we can impress God. We 

think that if we do all the right things God will rewards us, and we will escape evil. We think that God will be 

impressed with our gifts, that our prosperity and goodness is evidence that God loves us or that it should 

motivate God to love us. 
 

But we know better because God has blessed us with the faith of Abel, Job, and Abraham. We know that God's 

grace in Christ saves us, not our works. 
 

We know that God is not impressed with our giving. He is not impressed when we give him that which is 

already his. God doesnôt benefit from our giving and He doesnôt need it. But our neighbor does need it. And 

God delights in us growing more and more like Him. He blesses us, and He invites us to bless one another with 

our giving: so that the Gospel may be proclaimed, so that the poor may be fed, so that all God's work through 

the Church may be done. 
 

So consider God's priorities in comparison to your own. And be honest. Reevaluate where you are and where 

God has called you to be.  Look into your own bank statement. Would any accountant think that the Church was 

your priority? He would see a spreadsheet filled with where your money actually goes: into house and clothing 

and cars, into eating out and beauty supplies and entertainment. Indeed, much of it wasted on frivolous things. 

But would he find great percentages going to the church? Figure up the percentage. Put it in relation to the 

proportion of your income. What percentage of your income do you give for the mission of the church: the 

preaching and teaching, the baptizing and communing, the help for the weak and poor brothers of Christ? Is it 

even enough for a deduction when you file your income taxes? The widow gave all she had and thought nothing 

of it. She was glad to do it. The rich man gave what to him was meaningless, trifle amount and desired a plaque 

in his honor. Why is it that the less we give the prouder we are and the more credit we expect? 
 

All your works, even your monetary gifts, done in faith please God now for Christ's sake. No matter how great 

or small, frequent or infrequent. They are all washed and cleansed by grace through faith on account of Christ. 

Whatever you do from faith in God pleases him for the sake of the Son. So reevaluate your generosity in the 

light of the grace of Christ. Freely you have received, freely give. 
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          Faith Comes By Hearing® 

                             Godôs Word Everywhere for Everyone 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                      August 25, 2016 
 

 
 

Grace Lutheran Church Pastor 

Robert Pase 

3000 W Golf Course Road Midland, 

TX 79701 

 
Dear Pastor Robert, 

 
I want to thank you for your faithful commitment to bring the Troops the Audio Scriptures on the 

Military BibleStick. We know that many in your church have made sacrifices to ensure that the 

Troops receive the comfort and strength that only God's Word can provide. We want to remember 

you with a token of our appreciation. 

 
Please accept this plaque in commemoration of the work the Lord is accomplishing through your 

generosity. God's Word from these invaluable devices speaks to the servicemen and women as 

they serve, offering them hope, strength, and comfort that nothing else can. I assure you that with 

God's grace your gifts will reap a rich harvest for Him. 

 
Your generosity inspires us to continue providing the Military BibleSticks to Chaplains for our 

military members, whether they are stateside or commissioned abroad in harm's way. Thank you! 

 

 

 

    A Servant of Christ, 
 

 

              Morgan Jackson 

Senior Vice President 
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The Lutheran Literacy Project  
TWO MONTH BOOK COLLECTION ï SEPTEMBER TO REFORMATION (END OCTOBER) 2016 

Backstory ï The Lutheran Literacy Project (Trans-Pecos) blossomed and grew tremendously over the 

summer with Circuit 4 distributing 1517 free books in West Texas locations from Comstock to Marfa. 

Comstock February 6    

Balmorhea April   5 

Fort Davis April   50 

Balmorhea May  6 

Alpine  May  30 

Marfa  May  170 

Fort Davis June  240 

Fort Davis July  300 

Fort Davis July  500 

Fort Davis August  200 
 

So far, most of the books come cost-free from the Midland Friends of the Library. However, we are looking at 

expanding outside Circuit 4 as well as increasing our efforts within the Circuit. Specifically, on October 8, 

Trinity Lutheran Church in Albany, TX is going to give out free books at Fort Griffin, and we are exploring the 

possibilities of going to schools in Presidio (last year we gave over 600 books), Big Bend, Marfa on a periodic 

basis, Valentine and others. There are also many community events coming up during the autumn and 

Christmas seasons, not to mention looking forward to next year. 

  

The Request ï WE NEED BOOKS! 
 

1.       Appropriate for Pre-K through High School and Young Adult readers. 

2.       Clean and in good shape. 

3.       Fiction defined by level (story books, readers, novels). 

4.       Non-fiction, particularly in the areas of science, nature, history, biographies. 

5.       Bible based books  

6.       NO encyclopedia sets except those for children that could be given away as single volumes. 
 

Books will be picked up from the churches at the beginning of November. 

There is a box for books in the entryway. 
 

(Pastorôs Note: This project is led by Margaret Peterson. Keep her in your daily prayers.) 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Sunday School Offering July - December Recipient:  

Centers for Children and Families.  
 

Since 1957, Centers for Children and Families (Centers) has helped strengthen individuals and families in West 

Texas. The agency was founded to provide counseling for those who would otherwise be unable to afford the 

services that would assist them during difficult emotional times. 

 

Why "Centers"? Over the years, our objective has remained unchanged: to meet the needs of families, 

regardless of the level of income. We are designed to be an affordable resource for adults and children facing 

various stages of need. 
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Coming January 2017 

Speaking the Truth in Love with our Muslims Friends  
Workshop with Rev.Dr. Abjar Bakhou 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Barnyard Roundup VBS collected for Tin Roofs For Africa. Our 

goal was $500.  Pastor challenged the kids as he had made 

connections with those needing a roof in Kenya on his June trip there.   
 

WE COLLECTED $2000!  That is enough for a complete roof! 
 

Pastor asked Rev. Shauen Trump, the Area Director for Eastern and 

Southern Africa for the LCMS Office of International Mission to 

assist in identifying a congregation that could use a new roof.   
 

He identified the congregation at Muruongor near Lokichar, in the 

Turkana area of northwest Kenya. This is exactly the area where the 

Medical Mercy Team was working and Pastor Daniel Mutai was the 

lead Pastor for the team.   
 

What a connection!  God is good and we say Asante, Asante Yesu!     

 

 

 

 

Our Early Childhood Program is inviting the Grace 

congregation to participate in Operation Christmas 

Child again this year. Operation Christmas Child is 

a great mission project for preschool children. 

Together, with their classmates, the children can 

place small items in a shoebox to share with the 

children in other countries. 

Filling a shoebox is a fun and convenient way for 

families to talk about missions, sharing, and 

countries/children that are less fortunate than our families in Midland. Consider Joining the ECP in filling 

Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes. 

Pick up a box or two in the entryway after service on Sunday, October 30th. 
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Children from age 3 to those in 6th grade are invited to participate in the 

ñchildren-ledò Christmas Eve service. This is one of the best Christmas 

traditions for everyone including the adults who attend. Please sign up on 

the Pink Sheet with your contact information and your childôs age. If you 

have family that will be in town and may be interested, please sign them 

up as well. We will begin practicing after Thanksgiving. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Promise guests arrive Sunday evening, October 23rd. 

Keep this vital ministry in your prayers. 

. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blood Drive  

Yes, it is time again; Wednesday,  October 5 th  from 4:00 ð 7:00pm. Sign-up  

sheet is on Victoriaõs desk or you can use the Pink  Sheet, and we will contact  

you. You can  also visit our website, www.gracelutheranmidland.org , 

and follow the link to sign -up!  
 

 

http://www.gracelutheranmidland.org/
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Grace Lutheran Early Childhood Program is accredited through National Lutheran 

School Accreditation. A visiting team spent two days at Grace evaluating our 

overall effectiveness in the areas that validate our mission and demonstrate our quality. 
 

Grace ECP shares Jesus with the children and their families. We also strive to operate 

With the highest standards of academic quality. The visiting team examined the religious 

Ministry and educational emphasis of the school including curriculum, learning 

activities and materials, student needs and interests, staffing, and facilities. 
 

The visiting team report stated, ñWe are delighted with the whole climate of the school. 

The school speaks out for Christian Faith to the students and to the community very effectively.ò 
 

Thank you for praying and supporting our Grace Lutheran Early Childhood Program. 

As Pastor always says, ñGrace is the BEST preschool in Midland.ò 

Your prayers make it a great place to be. 
 

Midlandôs economy has experienced a little hiccup but we continuously receive calls for childcare 

from families moving to Midland. We have a few openings but the ECP is blessed with a wonderful 

staff and most of our classes are full. Please continue to pray for the ECP staff, children and families.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair October 16-21 
     in the North Hallway. 
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September 2016 Edition  
Mission Newsletter of Levi Karth,  
GEO Missionary to Lima, Peru 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dodging in and out of the hectic, weaving traffic, 
Pastor Herb Burch navigated the van that we 
were in past busy intersection after busy 
intersection until we finally got to the familiar 
street of Aviación. As Pastor Herb made a turn 
onto Aviación and pulled up to yet another busy 
traffic light, and while the electric train on the 
track above zipped by, I glanced at my watch: it 
was 3:39pm. ñWe've got plenty of time!ò I said to 
my fellow missionary, Deaconess Caitlin 
Worden. ñWe've got 6 minutes! We'll for sure be 
able to get to Castillo Fuerte in time, before the 
kids' Bible class starts!ò 
The three of usðPastor Herb, Deaconess

Ŷ Jeancarlos, Director of the Castillo Fuerte mercy ministry 

in La Victoria, talking with some of the kids in the nearby 

park in La Victoria 

 
^Levi, spending time with the kids at the Castillo Fuerte 

program in La Victoria, during their lunch time

Caitlin, and Iðhad earlier that Tuesday afternoon already made a visit to one of other Castillo 
Fuerte sites in the district of Chorrillos, in the southern part of the city of Lima. Our Castillo 
FuerteðMercy House program is our mercy ministry here in Peru, through which we share 
God's mercy with people by helping them with their physical needs, and through that we also 
have opportunities to share the Gospel with them. Our new and developing program in 
Chorrillos is right now a daycare that we run, providing childcare for single mothers who are 
developing their job skills through a different organization, Krochet Kids. Our program in La 

Victoria, which we were about to arrive at, is our 
oldest Castillo Fuerte site, and its main focus is 
on helping children with their educational needs. 
In addition to the classes and homework time 
that we offer to the kids, we also are exposing 
them to God's Word through a daily chapel 
service and a Bible class. Although we didn't 
quite tuck and roll when Pastor Herb pulled up 
his van in front of the Castillo Fuerte site in La 
Victoria, we definitely

Omar, one of the pre-seminary students, leading the 

chapel service at the Castillo Fuerte in La Victoria
scampered out of the van, as Caitlin hurried upstairs to 
the classroom to teach her 15  

minute class to the younger kids. It also just happened to be one of those 
days where I got to sub for the older kids' class, so I soon found myself in 
action, standing in front of a bunch of elementary to middle school age kids. 
While utilizing a whiteboard and a puppet that I always try to have with me 
(puppets really help when teaching kids), I asked some questions to the kids, 
helping them understand more about the work of the Holy Spirit. 

 

For news updates, stories, pictures, videos and 
more check out my blog at www.LeviKarth.com 


